
For 100 years, Jewish Family Service of San Diego has welcomed and supported 
immigrants in their efforts to set down roots in our community. And since 1933,  
the ACLU of San Diego & Imperial Counties has worked to defend their civil rights. 

We do this work because our shared values call us to champion the needs of the vulnerable 
in our society – regardless of where they come from or the documents they hold. 

We are outraged by the “zero-tolerance” policies undermining due process within our 
immigration system. These policies separate families and criminalize those seeking 
lawful status within our borders.

As leading partners in the San Diego Rapid Response Network, a network of civil 
rights and human service organizations working for the protection of immigrants and 
their families, we are responding with a clear and unified message: “No one stands 
alone in our community.”

This is not a point of view on immigration policy – this is about human decency and who 
we are as Americans. 

We are a nation founded and strengthened by generations of immigrants – people who 
have come to the United States by whatever means possible to give their families the 
opportunity to live in safety and lead self-determined lives. 

Whether it is an individual seeking asylum at the Port-of-Entry, a family fighting for 
reunification, or an undocumented immigrant apprehended in the neighborhood where  
they live and work, we stand ready to advocate for their rights and provide them with  
legal assistance and representation. 

Please join JFS, the ACLU, and the partners of the San Diego Rapid Response 
Network in standing for the dignity and protection of immigrants in our community.

Thank you for your support, 
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